
 

 

The Five Year Review of the Specific Claims Tribunal Act 

  

The five year review of the Specific Claims Tribunal Act is underway. The comment period 
has been extended until May 15, 2015. Learn how to participate: 

  

www.aandc.gc.ca/tribunalreview 

http://www.aandc.gc.ca/tribunalreview

